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Comments: Hi,

I'm a current resident of Wenatchee, and soon to be resident of Twisp. I ask that the Midnight Restoration Project

be conducted with forest health, and wildlife benefit as top priority. Commercial logging benefit should come

secondary. The specifics of the restoration should follow science based objectives for Forest health, and not be

influenced by the wants of commercial logging companies.

 

Specifically I ask that no large diameter trees be removed. Also I ask that all roads that are opened by this

project, be decommissioned and gated when the project is finished.

 

Please keep healthy Forest ecology and wildlife as top priority.

 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment.


